

Notley High School and Sixth Form

Enjoy, Enrich, Achieve, Aspire.

21st November 2024

Dear Year 7 Parents/Carers,

Enterprise Fair 10th December 2024

The Year 12 students in the Sixth Form will be holding their annual Enterprise Fair on Tuesday 10th December. The students have set up their own businesses as part of their Personal Development curriculum and will be launching these to Year 7 during period 1 that day. The Year 7 students will be brought over to the sixth form building by their tutors and will be allowed to purchase products and partake in activities that the sixth form students have made and organised. Traditionally, there have been opportunities to buy small Christmas gifts, baked goods, sweets and hot chocolate, as well as raffles and games such as you might find at a fete.

We would be very grateful if you could allow your child to bring a small amount of money to this event so that they can join in. As this event is run by students, we can only accept cash.

This has always been a lovely event which marks the start of Christmas in the school, and we very much look forward to welcoming your child to the Notley High School Sixth Form that morning.

Yours faithfully

Ms A Brewis-Shephard

Deputy Head of Sixth Form

















